
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,  
 

We have our dairy farm visit confirmed for Friday 
2nd September, please note the change of date. 
This is our first trip as part of our school wide 
Farming/Primary Industries study. A huge thank 
you to Matt and Elisha Wade for hosting us. 
Please return the transport/permission slips to 
school ASAP. We are currently working with 
other venues such as The Bostock Chicken Farm 
for a visit later in the term. 
 

Congratulations to three of our rugby players who 
have been selected into the CHB Rugby Reps. 
Leo Baker and Wallace Natusch have been 
selected into the 8th Grade Reps, and Lucas 
Hampton has been selected into the 11th Grade 
Reps. Good luck boys for your up and coming 
annual fixtures against Dannevirke. 
 

Cross Country is approaching fast and our 
students are training well. Please see the 
attached information and return the permission 
slip to school ASAP. Please remember that this 
is a day where we hope that all parents can 
contribute to helping run the food stall or being a 
marshal on the course. This allows all parents to 
watch the races that their own children are 
running in. Thank you to Jenny and Colin Schaw 
for hosting us this year. 
 

In two weeks’ time we are off to the Science 
Roadshow in Dannevirke. Please see the 
attached information/permission slip and return to 
school ASAP. 
 

There is a Scarecrow Competition in Tikokino this 
Saturday! See the information regarding this 
community event on the opposite page. Have fun 
everyone! 
 

Have a great end to the week, it will be nice to 
see the sun after this past cold and wet week. 
 
Regards, 
Hamish 
 

Student of the Week 

Room 1: Allie for her positive attitude. 

Room 2: Monte & Hailey for fantastic writing. 

Room 3: Willow for always setting a good 

example to others. 

 
Congratulations to Leo, Lucas and Wallace who 

have made the CHB Rugby Reps for their age 

levels. 
 

 
Hayley and Monte check out their crystals 

that they are growing as part of last terms 

science unit. 
 

 
Kiera, Reid, Hunter and Johnny get stuck into 

their maths with Jo. 

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  
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